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Thank you!
 
 

Nicole LeBlanc-Murray
Legislative Assistant / Assistante législative
 
Office of the Legislative Counsel / Bureau du conseiller législatif
CIBC Building
802-1809 Barrington Street
Halifax NS  B3J 3K8
tel 902 424 8941
www.nslegislature.ca
 
 

   
 

From: Smith, Kent <Kent.Smith@novascotia.ca> 
Sent: November 1, 2021 11:20 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel <legc.office@novascotia.ca>
Subject: FW: A request_ Bill 57_ so important!
 
Hello – I received the attached and am forwarding it to Law Amendments to be added for consideration.
 
Regards,
 
Kent
 
 

Kent Smith
Member of the Legislative Assembly
Eastern Shore
902-989-3772
kent.smith@novascotia.ca
 

From: Kim Thompson <shipharbour.thompson@gmail.com> 
Sent: November 1, 2021 1:15 AM
To: Smith, Kent <Kent.Smith@novascotia.ca>; Corkery, Kelly <Kelly.Corkery@novascotia.ca>
Subject: A request_ Bill 57_ so important!
 

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE ** 
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Hello Kent,
 
I am heartened that the new Environmental Goals and Climate Change Reduction Act (Bill 57) has been introduced in the provincial legislature!  A lot of thought and public input has gone into this important piece
of legislation over the years, first as EGSPA and then as the Sustainable Development Goals Act.
 
I would like in particular to draw your attention to the Goal pertaining to education which says:
16. The Government's goals to support business, training and education are:
"16 (e) to promote and support climate change education and sustainability through the knowledge and teachings of Netukulimk and environmental stewardship with ongoing curricula renewal, the development of
inclusive and accessible resources and professional learning that incorporates diversity and honours Etuaptmumk."
 
To make this legislation stronger and more meaningful I suggest  changing "with ongoing curricula renewal" to "through immediate curriculum changes at all grade levels.”. This because we need ramp up the
timeline for change, we cannot afford to wait for normal cycle of  curriculum reviews. These are urgent times.
 
I, and the diverse, ever-growing Deanery Project community, strongly support of this important piece of legislation for the environment and our youth - we need it, and we'll be watching (and cheering) to see if
government follows through on these commitments! 
 
Thanks for your support and your voice with us on this issue.
 
All the best,
Kim
 
Kim Thompson
Executive Director
The Deanery Project
751 West Ship Harbour Rd.
Lower Ship Harbour, NS B0J 2L0
tel. 902-845-1888  cell 902-877-5316
www.thedeaneryproject.com
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